
Sincerely yours, 

Ar/Vvir. 
James H. Lesar 

JAMES H. LESAR 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

910 SIXTEENTH STREET, N. W. SUITE 600 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20006 

TELEPHONE (202) 223-5597 

February 16, 1978 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 

Director 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
Attention: FOIA/PA Unit 
10th & Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20535 

Dear Sir: 

On December 6, 1977 and January 18, 1978, the FBI released 
a reported total of some 98,755 pages of its Headquarters records 
on the assassination of President John F. Kennedy. The Microfilm-
ing Corporation of America is now advertising these records for 
sale on microfiche. The Microfilming Corporation of America ad-
vertises itself as a New York Times Company. 

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. §552, 
I hereby request: 

1. All contracts, agreements or drafts of same pertaining 
to the microfilming of FBI records on the assassination of Presi-
dent John F. Kennedy by the Microfilming Corporation of America 
or the New York Times. 

2. All notes, memorandums, correspondence or other form 
of written record pertaining to microfilming of JFK assassination 
records by Microfilming Corporation of America or the New York 
Times  

3. All records pertaining to any Freedom of Information 
Act request for FBI records on the assassination of President 
Kennedy made by Microfilming Corporation of America or the New 
York Times. 


